
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You might have seen St. Patrick’s Class out and about 

searching for signs of Autumn.  We set off through the 

village to the woodland, observing all the clues that told 

us that Autumn had arrived.  Everyone had a clipboard 

so we could tick off the signs that we saw.  We even added   

things that weren’t on our list. Then we collected conkers 

and conker husks and had fun kicking the Autumn leaves.   

 


